
From: 
To: 

Thomas Drzazgowski 
~ 

AGENDA MATERIAL 
DATEv~~a-~o ITEM NO. Rf\8t? 

Subject: 
Date: 

BOS c June 23, 2020 Agenda Item 30: Development Services Fee Suspension Ordinance 
Monday, June 22, 2020 3:51:55 PM 

Below is a letter of support on the above item that we received on the Fee Ordinance Suspension. 

Tom Drzazgowski 

Pima County - Chief Zoning Inspector 

201 N Stone Av - 1st Floor 

520. 724.6675 

From: Carla Blackwell <Carla,Blackwell@pima.gov> 

Sent: Monday, June 22, 2020 2:24 PM 

To: Chris Poirier <Chris.Poirier@pima.gov>; Thomas Drzazgowski <Thomas.Drzazgowski@pima.gov>; 

Lauren Ortega <Lauren,Ortega@pima.gov> 

Subject: FW: June 23, 2020 Agenda Item 30: Development Services Fee Suspension Ordinance 

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 

-------- Original message --------
From: Allyson Solomon <allyson@.mpaaz.org> 
Date: 6/22/20 2:18 PM (GMT-07:00) 
To: DIST2 <DIST.2@pima.gov>, District3 <District.3@pima.gov>, Districtl 
<Districtl@pima.gov>, District4 <District4@pima.gov>, District5 <District5@),pima.gov> . 
Cc: Carmine DeBonis <Carmine.DeBonis@pima.gov>, Carla Blackwell 
<Carla.Blackwell@pima.gov> 
Subject: June 23, 2020 Agenda Item 30: Development Services Fee Suspension Ordinance 

******* This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not 
expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity 
before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an 
attachment. ******* 
Honorable Chairman Valadez, 

Metropolitan Pima Alliance is supportive of the proposed development services fee 
suspension ordinance. MPA and our members have been actively working with the 
staff of PDSD as they assess and develop the new fee methodology and rates. We 
feel this process has been a collaborative one and appreciate being included. The 
suspension of the fee increase until FY 2021 will provide stability in the interim of 
the new methodology and resulting rates being implemented. In a time of so much 
uncertainty and flex, any additional stability to the industry is encouraged and 
appreciated. 

Thank you for your support, I am happy to answer any questions the Board may 
have. 

Allyson Solomon 
Executive Director 
2 East Congress, 6th floor 
Tucson, Az. 85701 


